TOWN OF ORANGETOWN
BUDGET MEETING/WORKSHOP
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2010

The Meeting was opened at 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Whalen presided and called the Roll.
Present were:

Councilman Denis Troy
Councilwoman Nancy Low-Hogan
Councilman Michael Maturo
Councilman Thomas Diviny

Also present: Charles Richardson, Director of Finance
John Edwards, Town Attorney
Michael Bettmann, Fire Prevention

Mary Cardenas, Town Historian
Robert Simon, Recelver of Taxes

The Town Board led the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

The Town Board entered a budget meeting, regarding the 2011 Budget, with Michael Bettmann,
Mary Cardenas, and Robert Simon, at 7:00 p.m.

The Workshop meeting was opened at 8:00 p.m. and adjourned at 9:10 p.m.

No Votes were taken.



